

Frith Manor School

Nurture - Inspire - Challenge



20 June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

We will resume swimming in the summer term, please check the schedule below so you are aware which day your child is swimming. We value this opportunity for all our children, swimming is a life skill and we are very lucky to be able to offer this on site.

Year 3 will start swimming from 3rd May 2019 to 17th May 2019 every Friday morning.

YEAR 3 WILL BE SWIMMING FOR THE 1ST HALF OF THE TERM ONLY

For the optimum swimming experience we are paying for 3 swimming instructors to lead beginner, intermediate and advanced groups. We would ask that parents make a voluntary contribution of £2.20 per session to cover these costs. You will be given the termly amount, and asked to pay in advance, through parent pay or by card at the school office.

The 1^{st} half of summer term consists of 3 weeks for swimming, which is a total of £6.60.

Please complete the slip below and return to your class teacher confirming you are happy for your child to attend, and confirming your contribution.

There will be no swimming on the first and last week of term.

Yours sincerely Miss L Carmichael	
Name of child:	_ Class:
I consent for my child to attend swimming YES / NO	
I will pay a contribution of £6.60 YES / NO	
Parent Pay Reference:	
Signature of parent/carer	

